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4 KING OF PRUS$1A, PENNSYLVANIA 19406% * * * * * ,o#

29 MDocket No. 040-01386

Raytheon Company
ATTN: Mr. Richard J. Merrow

Occupational Safety and Health Director
141 Spring Street
Lexington, Massachusetts 02173

Gentlemen:

Subject: License Number STB-475

This refers to your letter dated April 4, 1980.

Thank you for informing us of the current status of the radiation protection
program associated with the subject license. We will review this matter during
our next- inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

il4LC4 n W |
Hilbert W. Crocker, Acting Chief
Materials Radiological Protection !
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